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President, 
Sweden welcomes the progress made by Greece to address previous UPR-recommendations and the Government’s plans to strengthen democracy and the rule of law. At the same time some concerns, including regarding the situation for migrants and the Roma population remain. We note that several consecutive crises including the pandemic have particularly affected persons belonging to vulnerable groups.
Sweden would like to make the following recommendations:
1. [bookmark: _Hlk85106172][bookmark: _Hlk84928775]Improve the situation for migrants, particularly by safeguarding the health conditions for children and persons belonging to vulnerable groups, in line with Greece’s international obligations.
1. Take necessary measures to end threats and violence against journalists, in line with Greece’s commitments under international law.

1. Continue the work to safeguard full respect for human rights of, and non-discrimination of, the Roma population in Greece, in line with Greece's international obligations, and in doing so ratify and effectively implement the Framework Convention for the protection of National Minorities. 
Thank you
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